
to 

École Salisbury Morse 
Place School

If your child will be five years of age on or before 
December 31, 2025 they are eligible to register for 

Kindergarten. Registration for attending Kindergarten 
in the fall begins Monday, March 3rd, 2025.

Kindergarten Parent Information Evening
Thursday, February 20th, 2025

6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
in the Library

Please note this is a Parent Information Evening. 
There will be another evening in May that will have 
fun-filled Kindergarten activities for your child to 

participate in.
 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!
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